
The event will feature a presentation on 22 years of femicide  
research in  South Africa by Prof. Naeemah Abrahams.  

It also includes a lived experience account of losing a daughter  
to femicide, and discussions involving government officials, NGOs, 

and practitioners working to address Gender-Based Violence  
and Femicide (GBVF) in South Africa.

Enquiries: Asiphe.Ketelo@mrc.ac.za

OVER 20 YEARS OF 
FEMICIDE RESEARCH  
IN SOUTH AFRICA

The Gender and Health Research Unit  
of the South Africa Medical Research Council  

invites you to join us for the launch of  
fourth South African National Femicide Study 

Findings and a discussion of the implications for  
preventing femicide in South Africa. 
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10 October 2024
10:00 – 12:30

Join the meeting now

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_ZjUwOTQxODAtMWFhYi00YmE3LTkxZDctYjc1MmI1NDgyZjhj%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22f1930bff-9b51-4d0c-b2bd-c26a9e0f4600%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%229274e4c8-744a-4440-a8c5-82935f0664b5%22%7d

